
 

RESIDENT INPUT SUMMARY 

Ed Reidy, Superintendent of Parks 

2/19/19 to 3/21/19 

Old Business  

 

 7/16/18 – Lake of the Glens new asphalt path, dirt work needed along edge  

 1/8/19 – Staff met with a member of the Brookside Glen Homeowners Association board on the 

path where dirt work was done.  We explained that work was needed for safety, and the difference 

in grade between the existing turf and the newly asphalted path needed to be filled.  We assured 

him we were not finished and would continue work, weather permitting.  It is planned to be 

completed as early as possible, and the dirt would be seeded and hydro mulched in the spring. 

 3/14/19 – I received an email from a Lake of the Glens resident regarding the dirt work started 

along the new asphalt path.  

 3/5/19 I replied by thanking the resident for his patience, and that we are not finished but 

would continue the work, weather permitting, and that the dirt would be seeded and hydro 

mulched as early as possible in the spring.  The resident appreciated the response, and 

though it sounded like a good plan. 

 

 8/1 – Indian Boundary South drainage & catch basin 

 1/4/19 – A directional bore drain was installed under the bike path. 

 1/7/19 – A catch basin was installed by maintenance staff. 

 Weather permitting, the grading and routing of water to the catch basin will continue.  We look 

forward to weather where the snow has melted, but the ground is still firm with frost. 

Nothing new to report 

New Business: 

 3/6/19 – We received an email from the Plank Trail Homeowners Association regarding the litter and 

weeds growing around the pond.  

 3/7/19 – I left a voicemail regarding native plants and their purpose in our natural areas.  I also 

mentioned the litter would be cleaned up.  Litter at that site was added to the weekend staff “To 

Do” list. 

 

 3/7/19 – A Community Park resident emailed to ask about replacing swings that were removed. 

 3/8/19 – I replied that the swings would be replaced. 

 

 3/20/19 – District staff received a complaint regarding bathroom floors at Lincoln-Way North High School. 

 I communicated the concern with custodial staff, stating we need to focus on these areas. 

 

 3/21/19 – A Lake of the Glens resident called about a tree in the park behind her home that had a broken 

branch/section.  I responded that I would inspect the tree and place it on the “To Do” list. 

 


